
  

David Hopkin 
Highways England 
Piccadilly Gate 
Store Street 
Manchester  
M1 2WD 
 
 
 
Your Reference:  TRO 10035 
 
Our reference:  10045068 
 
Dear David 
 
MOD Safeguarding:     RAF Warton  
 
 
 
  
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on 22 January 2019.  
 
On reviewing the application plans, I can confirm that the MOD has no safeguarding objection to 
this proposal.   
 
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Jill Roberts 
Assistant Safeguarding Officer 
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